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The contractor is continuing to backfill the new retaining wall and roadway behind the wall.  
The contractor will also be forming and pouring the footing for the east end of the new culvert 
next week.   
 
Please contact Mr. Jeff Gilles, Assistant County Engineer at (309) 697-6400 x 127 or via email 
at jgilles@peoriacounty.org with any questions or concerns about the project.   
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